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November 30, 2012





Please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather.  We will have recess outside everyday unless it is raining or the temperature falls below twelve degrees.  Students will not be allowed to play on the playground without boots when there is snow on the ground.








If you are placing a book order and would like to keep it a secret, please notify us and we will arrange a way for you to discretely pick up your order when the books arrive.  


Thank you!  





Graebner is participating in many charitable causes this holiday season.  If you wish to participate, we are supporting six Graebner families with the Giving Tree, we are collecting Toys for Tots and we car collecting non-perishable food items for Kiwanis.





Good-Fit Books


Please help!  Students need to have a chapter book and another piece of reading material in their Good-Fit book bag everyday!  We have added a guided reading book for them to keep in there and read as well.  





Supplies


Many students are running very low on supplies.  Please ask you child if he/she is in need of any new school supplies.  Some suggestions are pencils, erasers, glue sticks, scissors and white board markers.  Thanks for your support!





Multiplication


Students are expected to know their multiplication facts. 


 Practice, practice, practice!





Please save all graded assignments for science, social studies and math when they come home in your child’s Friday Folder.  They can be used to study for the tests.  Thank you!





    Upcoming Dates





Nov. 26 – Dec. 7	


         Kiwanis Food Drive 


Dec. 4	Hungry Howies Night 


Dec. 5	GPTO Meeting 7pm


Dec. 7	Kiwanis Food Drive ends	


		Holiday Night 5:30-8pm


Dec. 12	McDonald’s Night


Dec. 14	Skating Party 5-7pm


Dec. 21	Last Day of school


Dec. 24-Jan. 1 No School


Jan. 2	Welcome back!  


		GPTO Meeting 7pm


	








IXL


This week’s skills are D.8, D.10 and D.17.  This assignment is due on Friday, December 7th.  Students will receive a grade for this assignment.  The rubric can be found on our website.   

















